Supp Info (Item G) - 22 Nov 2011

Tom Wilson

Subject: FW: Dalyellup WWPS Ferndale Ave - Commissioning

From: Michael Del Borrello (WGE) (H D

Sent: Tuesday, 15 November 2011 3:48 PM
To: 'John McGlench
Cc: 'Gerry Galipo';
'Stephen Slack’; Bill Carmody; Michael Iannello (WGE)
Subject: Dalyeliup WWPS Ferndale Ave - Commissioning

Email Reference No C0107

Project No 20637-BUS-C

Project Name East Dalyeliup Type 40 WWPS
Date 15/11/2011

John,

Commissioning for the Dalyellup WWPS has been scheduled for Thursday 24 November 2011 @
10am.

Gerry Galipo will be onsite at 8:30am to undertake final testing of the Discharge Tower prior to the
arrival of Water Corp Operations personnel at 10am.

Regards

Michael Del Borrello
<Ref=20637-BUS-C,C0107,xau>

Michael Del Borreiio - Civil Project Engineer, Associate BPAXJ
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ﬁ WGE is committed to working with its clients to deliver a sustainable future for all. Please consider the environment before printing
this e-mail.

To find out more about WGE subscribe to our newsletter.
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